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Planning / Building / Code Compliance / Environmental / Collaborative Planning Team (CPT) 
Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) / Local Transportation Commission (LTC) / Regional Planning Advisory Committees (RPACs) 
 

PREAPPLICATION 
REVIEW REQUEST 

 
DATE    
 

PROJECT NAME             
 
ANTICIPATED PERMIT OR APPLICATION:  
 
☐ General Plan Amendment   ☐ Specific Plan   ☐ Conditional Use Permit   ☐ Director Review 

 
☐ Other        

 
REPRESENTATIVE             
 

ADDRESS  CITY/STATE/ZIP       
 

TELEPHONE (  )           FAX (         )            
 

E-MAIL   ASSESSOR PARCEL #       
 

REVIEW REQUEST: A preapplication review by the Mono County Land Development Technical 
Advisory Committee (LDTAC) is requested for the following project. Briefly describe below the 
type of project, units, square footage, etc. Please attach expanded narrative if available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PROVIDE: Maps, drawings, illustrations and narrative that may be useful for staff 
review. 

mailto:commdev@mono.ca.gov
http://www.monocounty.ca.gov/

	DATE: 7-6-23
	PROJECT NAME: 24 Wogani Apartments
	GeneralPlan Amendment: Off
	Specific Plan: Off
	Conditional Use Permit: Off
	Director Review: Off
	undefined: Off
	Other: Not Sure What Is Needed
	REPRESENTATIVE: Bob Strong
	ADDRESS: PO Box 70, June Lake 93529
	CITYSTATEZIP: June Lake, CA 93529
	EMAIL: rmssqed@earthlink.net
	ASSESSOR PARCEL: 062-070-017
	Telephone2: 573-2135
	Telephone1: 949
	FAX1: 
	FAX2: 
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION: David Petty, the owner, would like to remove the existing 4 unit apartment building and reconstruct a new two story 4 unit building. There are 8 existing parking spaces as shown on the attached exhibit.
Questions:
    1. What planning approvals are needed
    2. What are the required setbacks for the new building
    3. Are any improvements required on Wogani or Sunny Slopes Road
    4. Will the existing leach field need to be improved



